
 

DKSH Hong Kong 

      

      

 
 1 

Voluntary Precautionary Recall of Kyowa Kirin’s Regpara Tab 25mg, distributed 

by DKSH 

The Department of Health (DoH) endorsed DKSH Hong Kong Limited (DKSH) on 

February 12, 2025, to recall the following batches of Kyowa Kirin’s Regpara Tab 25mg 

from the market as a precautionary measure, as the captioned product may contain 

impurities (N-nitroso-cinacalcet) that exceed the acceptable daily intake. 

To date, there are no relevant adverse event reports or complaints received. 

Name of Kyowa Kirin’s 

Product 

Hong Kong Registration Number Batch Number 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 DES169675 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 DHS171505 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 DMS173037 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 DBS176064 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 DBS176065 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 EES176886 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 EES177675 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 EHS178805 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 EHS179575 

Regpara Tab 25mg HK-58066 ENS181132 

  

The above affected batch of the product have been imported into Hong Kong and 

supplied to Hospital Authority, private hospitals, local doctors, retail pharmacies and 

re-exported to Macau. 

DKSH has set up a dedicated recall hotline (852-2963 6892) to handle related 

enquiries. 

DKSH will closely monitor the recall and report to DoH as appropriate. 

Hong Kong, Thursday, February 13, 2025 

 


